I am a direct neighbour of this proposal & | feel people will be reluctant to buy my property as it is too close to the New
Battery set up.People hear the word LITHIUM and associate it with all the uncontrollable fires that ar frequently on the
NEWS.

Fires frighten me as we have only one escape from our properties .

Are the local R.F.F.S.allowed to fight fire inside the site?
I am unhappy about how solar and renewables have been installed in a higtoric nlace
and on fertile scils and preventing farming from continuing.

How it divides communities for just a few people to benefit and meagre donations to the town
to make the town people feel better.They are not locking at it and dont need to make a living off the land.

1 would like to see 10 metres of trees & shrubs along my complete boundary with smaller vegetation below power
lines and this to be done on the property that the proposed Battery may be situated. This will be on the battery
property and watered and maintained by whoever is in charge of that land.

INSURANCE is a major concern of mine. | have been informed that insurance premiums will increase substantually.

What happens if a fire starts at the battery site and damages my property.Pastures,crops,fencing buildings
,catile, sheep,machinery or my lively hood in general is the battery owners going to compensate me for any loss..
These are some of my many concerns but for the rest of the district il believe that the site being on a watercourse that
feeds direct! into a major water system being the murray darling .
We have a listed habitat for the REGENTS HONEY EATER

| have witnessed the Australasian Bittern nesting in reeds below power lines crossing the wyaldra creek (prior

to power company clearing trees close to existing power lines)

Platypus are also living in our sections of the Creek..



